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The Bank of Mauritius (‘Bank’) informs the public that, due to network upgrade works 

at the Bank, its website (https://www.bom.mu), will not be available during the following 

time period: 

 

       Friday     30 October 2015   -     18.00 to 18.30 hrs   (30 mins) 

       Saturday 31 October 2015   -     00.00 to 01.00 hr     (1 hour) 

 

The Bank apologizes for any inconvenience this short disruption may cause. 
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